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Thank you to all of the families and staff who attended our Back-to-School 
Night on Thursday! 
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A peak into the Classroom
Jamie’s Class

We have spent most of this month getting to now one another and our new class routine. We have 
had fun doing a lot of hands on science experiments to learn about solids, liquids, and gases. One of 
our creations was the class painting with ice cubes. We took an ice cube tray and filled it with water 
and added food coloring. We observed and made predictions as a class about what would happen to 
the liquid if left in the freezer for one night? We came to school the next day and saw that the liquid 
turned into a solid. We painted with the ice cubes and it began to melt into a liquid right on our papers. 
We had fun making a mess. We also made homemade orange soda. We took orange juice (pulp free) 
and added baking soda to it. This caused bubbles. As a class we observed a solid was added to a 
liquid which caused a gas. We saw another reaction when you added ice cream to root beer. It 
caused a lot of bubbles and gas. The class also made  dough and by mixing simple household 
ingredients created different consistencies. We even had a fun lesson where we walked outside and 
had to identify solids, liquids, and gases around us. We all did a great job on this assignment. 

In math we have been doing a lot of review with money and we are looking forward to using money 
during our CBI lessons on trips in the community. We discussed safe and unsafe places to keep our 
money. As a class we painted our own banks to keep our coins in a safe place. We have been very 
hands on and busy this month. We can't wait to see what's in store for next month.
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A peak into the Classroom 
Tiffany’s Class

This year we took some time to review the events of what happened on 9/11 and the significance of the 
event in the United States. We talked about some key buildings in New York and reviewed where they 
are in the New York Skyline. The students worked to create their own large image of the skyline.

The class has also been reviewing Park Safety and how to follow park and trail maps. We have worked 
with Ms. Lisa’s class and created scavenger hunts for each other. Along the scavenger hunt students 
must work to follow a “trail” and search for hidden objects. But, they had to watch for Bears and poison 
ivy.

Using what we learned, the class recently visited Tourne Park in Denville and took a hike to the top of 
the park. From there we could see the NY skyline and took a class picture with the image in the 
background.
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Please save the date for
THE PHANTOM OF THE OPERA
Autism-Friendly Performance:

Saturday, November 19, 2016 @ 1pm
Majestic Theater

245 West 44th Street
New York, NY 10036

TICKETS GO ON SALE
WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 28TH 2016  AT 12PM (EST)

Only at: www.tdf.org/phantom
Theatre Development Fund (TDF), the nation's largest not-for-profit service organization for the 

performing arts, is proud to continue serving the autism community with our Autism Theatre Initiative, 
making theatre accessible to children and adults who have been diagnosed with an autism spectrum 

disorder or other sensitivity issues, and their families.

TDF is delighted to offer an autism-friendly performance of the musical THE PHANTOM OF 
THE OPERA on Saturday, November 19, 2016 at 1pm.

Far beneath the majesty and splendour of the Paris Opera House, hides the Phantom in a shadowy 
existence. Shamed by his physical appearance and feared by all, the love he holds for his beautiful 
protégée Christine Daaé is so strong that even her heart cannot resist.

The musical opened at Her Majesty’s Theatre on 9 October 1986 with Michael Crawford and Sarah 
Brightman in the leading roles, and there have been dozens of productions worldwide since then. 
Now in its 30th record-breaking year, The Phantom of the Opera continues to captivate audiences at 
Her Majesty’s Theatre in London’s West End, after more than 12,000 performances.

Andrew Lloyd Webber’s mesmerizing score along with jaw-dropping scenery and breathtaking 
special effects, magically combine to bring this tragic love story to life each night.

For this special performance, accommodations will be made including a supportive audience 
environment, designated activity and quiet areas, adjustments to lights and sound, and online 
resource materials. This performance is not recommended for children under 8 years old. For 
more information regarding the performance and modifications that are being made, please go 
to www.tdf.org/phantom.

http://tdf.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ef3cee2808cd7f8b66cb607f9&id=e549afd31d&e=829b936b3d
http://tdf.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ef3cee2808cd7f8b66cb607f9&id=9dec281456&e=829b936b3d
http://tdf.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ef3cee2808cd7f8b66cb607f9&id=d96c8593d1&e=829b936b3d
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Celebrate the Children
A School for Children with Alternative Learning Styles

Phone: 973.989.4033
www.celebratethechildren.org

Benefit/Gala
March 11 @ 7pm

Meadow Wood Manor,
Randolph, NJ

Clothing Drive
Thursday, Oct 20th & Friday, Oct 21st

Last drop-off Friday @ 10am
See flyer for acceptable items.

. 

Bowl  A Thon
December 3, From 11-1

Circle Lanes
Ledgewood, NJ

Autism Speaks Walk
Greater Morris Area Walk, Morristown, NJ

Saturday, October 8, 2016
Join us on Saturday, October 8th, as we 
walk along Sunrise Lake, Lewis Morris 

Park, to help raise funds to support vital 
research and top-quality programs that 
are changing the future for those who 

struggle with autism.
Activities Begin: 10AM

Walk Starts: 12PM

SAVE THE DATE

Profectum
6th Annual New York Conference

Sunday, October 30
8:30am to 5:15pm
John Jay College
524 West 59th Street
New York, NY 10019

Register @ profectum.org

Comedy Night
To benefit Celebrate the 

Children Foundation
October 22 @ 8pm
Doors open @ 7pm

Tickets in advance $50 
Tickets at the door $60

See flyer for details

Picture Days
Tuesday, October 25 Elementary & Middle School
Thursday, October 27 High School - Young Adult
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